
 

From: Stephen Sposato <ssposato@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 1:41 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: book donation 

  

Hi, Steve 

The Library received 6 copies of the book NEIU: The First 150 Years from Northeastern IU’s office of 

development. 

  

Thanks, 

Stephen Sposato 

  

Stephen Sposato | Collection Development Manager 

Chicago Public Library | 400 S. State St., 10-S7 | Chicago IL 60605   

312 747 4178 | ssposato@chipublib.org 
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